
 

 

  
 
 

36TH MAMC MEETING SPONSORSHIPS 
 

February 14, 2006 
 
 

The 36th Mid-Atlantic Macromolecular Crystallography Meeting will be held at Wake Forest 
University in Winston-Salem, North Carolina, on June 1-3, 2006.  The Meeting will serve as a 
forum for communication among protein crystallographers and structural biologists who use X-
ray crystallography in their research and will also facilitate exchange of the latest research 
findings.  Potential participants will include over 400 research scientists in the Mid-Atlantic region 
from academia, government, and industry.  The 2006 Meeting website is 
http://csb.wfu.edu/midatlantic06. 
 

The success of our 2006 Meeting depends critically on your company’s financial support, which 
can be provided in one of two ways: 
 

1.  A contribution of $500 
• Your company’s logo displayed on the Meeting home page and linked to the company 

home page. 
• Acknowledgment of your contribution during the Meeting. 
• Access to the list of participants. 

2. A contribution of $1,000 or more 
• Your company’s logo displayed on the Meeting home page and linked to the company’s 

home page. 
• Acknowledgment of your contribution during the Meeting. 
• Access to the list of participants. 
• A booth for your use at the conference location during the Meeting. 

 
We hope that you will choose to support the 2006 Meeting and the further development of 
Structural Biology as a research tool in the biomedical sciences.  An Exhibitor Registration 
function has already been added to the website.  Checks can be made payable to 36th Mid-
Atlantic Crystallography Meeting and sent to me at: 
 
   Center for Structural Biology 
   Wake Forest University Health Sciences 
   Medical Center Boulevard 
   Winston-Salem, North Carolina 27157 
 
Your generosity will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Al Claiborne 
Professor and Co-Director 

 

http://csb.wfu.edu/midatlantic06

